CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE



June 26, 2006

Mario G. Juarez-Infante, P.E. Wilson & Company, LLC 4900 Lang Ave. NE Albuquerque, NM 87109

Re: Longfellow Elementary, 400 Edith Blvd NE Grading and Drainage Plan

Engineer's Stamp dated 6-23-06 (K14-D10)

Dear Mr. Juarez-Infante,

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 5-19-06, the above referenced plan cannot be approved for Building Permit and Grading Permit until the following comments are addressed:

1. Please add pipe sizes and inverts at all appropriate locations for the intended infrastructure.

2. Please add dimensions for the drop inlets or reference COA Standards.

3. Add all build notes for infiltration gallery and outlets.

4. Are weep holes at grade? Why are you installing weep holes?

New Mexico 87103

P.O. Box 1293

Albuquerque

This plan needs to be constructible. If I have these types of questions so will the contractor. It is not prudent to make the contractor guess or figure out in the field what would be appropriate. If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3986.

www.cabq.gov

Sincerely,

Bradley L. Bingham, PE

Principal Engineer, Planning Dept.
Development and Building Services

Bradles & Biston

C: file